
Dear Wildcat Families,
Throughout the school year, Faircrest Elementary will be producing a video news show that will be “aired” 
monthly for our building.  The show will be written, directed and filmed by fifth grade students at Faircrest. 
The show will be viewed by our students in the classrooms and will be shared on the district social media 
platforms for families. We are writing because we would like your child to be part of this show!  Your student 
has been identified as someone who would do an excellent job as one of the key players in this production.

We are writing to ask permission for your child to participate in the Faircrest Action News show. All aspects 
(writing, filming, etc.) will be completed within the building, during the school day.  Please understand that 
there may be times when your student may need to miss some class time. S/He will be responsible for 
completing any missed work.

A student can be suspended or removed from the Faircrest Action News team at any time at the discretion of 
Mrs. Feller, Mrs. Elliott or the building principal. Reasons for removal may include but are not limited to poor 
behavior, lack of completing school work and not taking the role seriously.

Please fill out and return the permission slip by August 31.  Work on the production will begin very soon.

Thank you for your support of this exciting opportunity here at Faircrest.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Angela Feller (Music Teacher) and Mrs. Elliott (5th Grade Teacher)

My child, __________________________________________________________ 

Homeroom ________________________ T-shirt Size ______________

__________ Has permission to be part of the Faircrest News Production team.

__________ Will NOT be part of the production.

__________________________________________ Date: __________________ 
Parent/Guardian signature above

Return by: August 31, 2022.  Students are not guaranteed a t-shirt if the form 
is returned after this date.

Faircrest 
Action News




